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SPEAKER LECTURE DATE PARTICIPANTS 

Prof. Soyon 
Hong 

Microglia-Synapse Interactions: 
The Triggers and the 
Consequences 

January 18th ,2023 75 

Prof. Henrik 
Zetterberg 

Update on biofluid-based 
biomarkers 

February 1st ,2023 186 

Prof. C Justin 
Lee 

Reactive Astrocytes as the 
cause of Alzheimer’s Disease 

February 15th ,2023 82 

Prof. Stina 
Syvanen  

Synaptic dysfunction during Aβ 
pathology progression studies 
by SV2A PET imaging – what do 
we know so far ? 

Mach 15 th, 2023 45 

Prof. James 
Rowe 

Synaptic loss in AD and non-AD 
dementias – clinical 
perspectives 

April 12th, 2023 80 

Prof. Michael 
Schöll 

History of FDG PET and its role 
in “N” 

April 19th, 2023 67 

Prof. Joana B. 
Pereira 

Untangling the association of 
amyloid -β and TAU with 
synaptic and axonal loss in 
Alzheimer’s disease. 

May 3rd, 2023 68 

Prof. William 
Klein 

Amyloid beta oligomers as a 
molecular basis for the cause, 
diagnosis and treatment of the 
Alzheimer’s disease. 

August 31st, 2023 152 

Dr. Yang Yang Cryo-EM Structure of Amyloid 
Beta Filaments from Human 
Brains with Alzheimer’s Disease 

September 20th, 2023 89 

Dr. Baayla 
Boon 

A new light on heterogeneity in 
Amyloid-β pathology 

October 4th , 2023 123 

Prof. Dennis 
Selkoe 

Amyloid β-Protein as the cause 
and key disease-modifying 
target in Alzheimer’s Disease 

November 15th , 2023  
151 
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Prof. John 
Hardy  

Alzheimer’s disease: from 
genetics to the beginnings of 
mechanic therapy 

November 29th, 2023 152 

Dr. Cynthia 
Lemere 

Topic: Amyloid -  β January 10th, 2024 126 

Prof. 
Valentina 
Garibotto 

Topic: Amyloid -  β February 14th ,2024 77 

Prof. Bengt 
Winbald 

Topic: Amyloid -  β March 13th ,2024 87 

Prof. Clifford 
Jack 

Topic: Amyloid -  β April 3rd, 2024 150 


